February 15, 1994
MEMORANDUM

TO: Doqyﬁ Fay Kiyosaki, ,Chief Engineer

FROM: /ﬁfrglnla Golds anning Director

SUBJECT: Grubbing Permit V/
John Clark/John Swift
Opihihale, S. Kona, HI
TMK: 8-7-13

We have reviewed the subject grubbing permit and plans in
regards to Special Management Area (SMA), Historical Sites,
Conservation District and other special requirements. We note
that the grubbing activity involves an old government
right-of-way and that the applicants are working with the Land
Management Division-DLNR, regarding the subject improvements.
We have no objections to the issuance of this permit provided
that proper governmental approvals are granted and appropriate
assurances is made that the grubbing activity will be confined
only to the existing right-of-way.

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to
contact Masa Onuma of this office.
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